
Five weeks until Election result – what 
can we expect? 

Centre for Brexit Studies Senior Fellow Dr Steven McCabe has 
shared his expertise and thoughts on the upcoming General Election, 
and this week’s high profile events. 

In a video shared today, Dr Steven McCabe discusses what we could 
expect from the next few weeks leading up to the General Election 
and what he expects the outcome to be, as well as this week’s news 
of Tom Watson stepping down as Labour Deputy and MP and Ian 
Austin’s recent comments. 

He also discusses what he thinks of the Liberal Democrats, Greens 
and Plaid Cymru election pact, and if he thinks this Election really is 
all about Brexit. 

Watch the video on the Centre for Brexit Studies YouTube channel 
here now.  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zB3kvbpanDU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zB3kvbpanDU

